Acadian Cab Limited
Chris Pothier
42 Newell Road
Arcadia, N.S.
BOW 1B0
Phone: 902-988-0072

March 9, 2022
Dear Mayor Mood:

After speaking with the owners of the other Taxi Companies in the Yarmouth area,

it has been brought to my attention that your idea of a rate increase is to charge $1.00
more per passenger. Unfortunately that wouldn’t be sufficient for us as most of our
calls as for one person only; meaning the rate of $8.00 would remain the same for
those customers which completely defeats the purpose of a rate increase.

We need a base rate increase from $8.00 to $10.00 due to the extreme costs for the
operation of our vehicles as well and repairs and maintenance.

I sincerely hope this base rate will be approved in the very near future, in order for us to
be able to serve the customers who rely on us as their means of transportation.

Canin DI

Christopher Pothier
Owner of Acadian Cab Limited



